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This act is purely and simply disgusting and disturbing. Babies are living, breathing being
 well and truely before 22 weeks. How can a person be charged for killing an animal with
 whom is carrying a baby, and that person is not only charge with the death of that animal
 but also the baby inside, yet we are so inconsiderate with human life. Why not make
 adoption laws in Australia better. Allow family’s, with whom can’t have a baby naturally,
 and there are thousands, to adopt these precious lives that are literally being flushed away.
 There are over 14,000 abortions done yearly already, must we increase that number? 
There’s also a thing called the , 
 . It’s been captured many
 times. YouTube it and you’ll find something. 
There are sooo many other options available. Please reconsider 
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